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KK Duties October 2013 

October 4 

KPs 

Jimmy & Glenda Stewart 

Travis & Karen Sumners 

? 

Honey Pot 

Chris & Kimberly Brow 

Host/Hostess 

Gene Newman & Syd 

McConnell 

October 18 

KPs 

Louis & Mary Wriedt 
David & Nancy Worden 

? 

    

 

Honey Pot 

? 

Host/Hostess 

Mike & Pat Pediman 

 
        
 

BIRTHDAYS 

  

 ANNIVERSARIES 

 

                                                                                              

October    6  Winston Hoskins             October  6   Maurice & Doris Cockrell 

                10  Lance Carlson                                                     

                11  Nancy Worden                                       

    19  Sharon Carlson 

                23  Glen Dodson         

    28  Brenda Merriman 

                31  Carolyn Smith           
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 Oct. 11  -  Swinging Stars to retrieve our banner 

 

********************************************************************************* 

 

Kuzzins visited Stone Steppers on Sept. 27 and retrieved our banner.  Way to go. 

*************************************************************************** 

KK THEMED DANCES IN OCTOBER 

Oct. 4 - Autumn Leaves 

Oct. 18 - Round-Up Committee will visit (wear yellow) 

Oct. 26 - KK Picnic at Brady Cox's home in Rowlett, 3114 Faulkner Dr.  The chicken dinner is $10 ea.                    
Pay Treasurer before the picnic.  Bring either an appetizer or dessert.  Come around 1:00 and enjoy 
games, entertainment, and food.  Since Brady will be moving, this is the last year to enjoy his 
spacious and beautiful backyard. 

********************************************************************************* 

 Don't forget to turn in your Grand Prize Cruise ticket stubs and money to our club presidents by 

October 14.  Remember that this is a great fundraiser for our club.  If we sell all of the tickets that 

have been distributed, we will have added over $300 to our treasury. 

The 2013 Round-Up will be Saturday -Sunday, Nov. 2-3.  Caller's Cavalcade is Friday 

night, Nov. 1.  Get your admission tickets from your Area VPs, the Curries, for $15 each.  

Wayne Baldwin should have Caller's Cavalcade tickets for $5 each.  Plan to attend the 

Sunday morning All Gospel Calling Dance by several of our area callers.  This will be a real 

treat.  JL & Linda will be Staff Cuers this year so please come out and enjoy round dancing 

also.  KISSIN KUZZINS' DANCE WILL BE CANCELLED ON NOV. 1. 

 ***********************************************************************   

JL & Linda's October schedule 

Oct. 5 - Solitaires at Chapel Hill United Methodist Church - 7:00 

Oct. 11 - Swinging Stars guest cuers 

************************************************************************************* 

Wayne Baldwin's October schedule 

Oct. 2 - Plus 4s guest caller 7:30 at Chapel Hills United Methodist Church 

************************************************************************************ 

                 

The new KK officers and appointed chairmen were installed on Sunday, Sept. 29 at the IHOP in 
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Garland during the Joint Board Meeting.  They will serve the club from October 2013 through 
March 2014. 

President - Paul & Quida Bellows                   Treasurer - David & Nancy Worden                

Vice President - Ken & Betty Hoffman           Secretary - Steve & Cindy Boyd 

                                                                                KK Koordinator - Chris & Kimberly Brow 

 

  

 

      
      
  

                                              

 

                          Pictured are Steve & Cindy Boyd, Deegee & Clyde Bailey, David Worden, Linda & Bob Campbell        

 

A NOTE FROM OUR NEW PRESIDENTS 

 Thank you for electing us to this office.  We are excited about serving and hope we can be as effective 

as Clyde and Deegee. 

 It was due to their encouragement that our visitations have been so successful.  They also helped 

increase our visitor attendance by promoting themed dances which were advertised in the 

Promenade.  We want to thank them for their enthusiasm and dedication and we plan to carry on in 

this same tradition. 

  

Paul and Quida Bellows   
______________________________________________________________________________________  

THANK YOU FROM OUR OUTGOING PRESIDENTS 

Dear Kuzzins, 

Clyde and I just want to say thank you all first for making us feel so very welcome 
as new members.  It felt like we had been part of the Kuzzins for years.  Then to be 
entrusted with the offices of Vice-President then President.  What a big 
responsibility and HONOR! 

Our warmest thanks to each of our officers, both elected and appointed.  Being new 
to the club and not knowing all the inside workings, you all helped make our job so 
much easier.  Any time we had questions, you were there to help out. 

A special thanks to each and every member.  Do you all know how special you are?  In 
our lives, VERY SPECIAL! 
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And what a great caller and cuer team we have.  Wayne and Jodie & JL and Linda have 
been tremondous in the growth and excitement of the club.  What a great combination 
of enthusiasm, music, and happiness. 

Thanks again to all of you.  We are so lucky to have had the opportunity to be 
officers for such a wonderful club.  We look forward to a long, happy relationship 
with our Kuzzins.   

Love you all and happy dancing. 

Clyde & Deegee Bailey    

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Eight Kuzzins were among several other NORTEX dancers on Monday, Sept. 30 at channel 
8 Good Morning Texas. Mike Bramlett called while dancers showed how much fun square 
dancing can be.  You can see the segment on http://www.wfaa.com/good-morning-

texas/square-dancing-that-isnt-so-square-225851791.html. 

The Stewarts, Hestwoods, Patricks, & Curries participated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Submitted by John & Shirley Currie, Reporters 


